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Pakistan now issues e-visas 
 

The Pakistani Missions overseas, including the Embassy of Pakistan in Manila, has 

stopped the issuance of manual visa in January 2021 and has shifted to the 

implementation of electronic or e-visa services. 

Applicants for all visa categories are advised to submit their applications through the 

Government of Pakistan’s Online Visa System Portal at https://visa.nadra.gov.pk/. 

Upon the approval of application, the visa applicant will receive two travel documents, 

including the Visa Grant Notice, and the Electronic Authorization to Travel (EAT).  

The Visa Grant Notice is a document essential for visa grant application, while the EAT 

is a document generated under the visa application on arrival categories. The EAT is not 

the Visa but it merely authorizes the applicant to travel to Pakistan and request a Pakistani 

Visa upon arrival at the Visa in Arrival Counter of the Federal Investigation Agency.  

The implementation of electronic visa services started on February 1, 2021 in compliance 

with the instructions of the government of Pakistan. ### 
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